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Duxbury Local Historic District
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Local Historic District Commission Meeting February 23, 2021

Attending: Renée Mierzejewski, Chair, Janet Ritch, William McArdle, Georgia Taft-Pye
Members of the Public: Fernando Guitart, Michael McGee, Amy McNabb

Renee Mierzejewski called the meeting to order at 7:29 p.m. and read the remote meeting
preamble. She then opened a Public Hearing for the purpose of confirming that there is no
public objection to placing the following properties into Local Historic Districts:

s 900 Tremont Street — Bradford Local Historic District

o 14 Powder Point Avenue — Powder Point Local Historic District
o 397 and 405 Washington Street — Winsor Local Historic District
o 245 Summer Street — Tarkiln Local Historic District

There was no public objection and these properties will be on a Warrant Article submitted
for Town Meeting 2021 for voting for acceptance as Local Historic Districts.

Renée announced that Valerie had been in touch to say that there was no need to review the
Warrant Article to possibly change language in the By-Law for the maps. Valerie said that this
question had been taken care of.

Selectmen candidates Fernando Guitart and Michael McGee addressed the group and expressed
their interest and support for the Local Historic District Commission. Selectman Amy McNab
agreed and voiced her support. She suggested that perhaps Fernando or Michael might want to
be the Selectman Liaison for the Local Historic District Commission,

Renée thanked the candidates and Amy McNabb for attending for their support for the
Commission.

She proposed that the review of LHDC rules and regulations be postponed to the March meeting.
That proposal was accepted by unanimous vote.

Janet Ritch moved that the meeting be adjourned. With a unanimous vote the meeting was
adjourned at 8:01 p.m.




